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ERRATUM 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

On the bids that were published in this publication on the 11th of 
November 2022, bidders are hereby called to note that the briefing 
session for the DUMASI Regional Water Supply Phase 1 will be held 
at the Nyandeni Municipal Offices- Ngqeleni on the 24th of November 
2022 at 10H00 before proceeding to site. 

 
 

 

S Mkhize 

Municipal Manager 

 


